
 
28 June 2017 

 
To whom it may concern 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Re:  Australian Indigenous Coffee (AIC) 
 

Morris Corporation engages AIC to supply coffee beans for our operations at Fortescue 
Metals Group and in our Head Office in Western Australia. This has proven very popular 
with our guests and we sell a significant number of cups of coffee at these locations! 

 

We are very happy with this relationship and positively endorse AIC as a coffee supplier of 
choice for your consideration. 

 

Should you have any further queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Chris Jury 
Executive General Manager Business Development 
0427 159 468 

 
 
 
 


